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| am an Oregon citizen and | oppose this bill. It violates the long standing free access
to our state's waterways. | kayak the North Umpqua a dozen times during the year.
We have minimal impact and try to leave the river cleaner than we found it. We do it
safely and considerately. The bill provides no useful purpose and adds to the burden
of ordinary citizens.

Greg Barbre

Idleyld Park, Or
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